Attendees: Annabelle Juhasz MD David Hoppe Martha Maust

Absent: Joy Schmidt Kevin Higdon

Land Conservation Committee May 3,2017

Meeting brought to order at 4:10PM in room #2 in the Old School Community Center

David Hoppe, Joy Schmidt, and Brian Kanyer took a walk in the east portion of Long Beach to check the progress of the Boy Scouts to developing the path.

The Stockwell Woods work day was cancelled in March due to thunderstorms and rain. David will check with Nathaneal Pilla to reschedule it again.

David spoke with Rich Murphy about the city's plans with the property in the Moon Valley Trust. Rich told David about a workshop in Michigan City regarding developments in the beach area of Michigan City. A new ordinance is being developed to address development in the vacant land in the beach area. Martha and David will plan to attend.

This committee only consists of 4 members, so if 2 members are absent, then the meeting doesn't have a quorum. So members of the committee will attempt to find Long Beach residents or home owners who would like to join the committee.

Meeting adjourned at 4:55PM. Respectfully submitted, Martha Maust